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Alaska Local Boundary Commission:

My family has enjoyed our Cabin in Funter Bay since 1986. Our view is
the best plan for Funter Bay is to be part of the Xunaa Borough. We want
to enjoy our cabins and not be any part of the The City and Borough of
Juneau in the future.  Juneau Residents since 1961.

Thank you for your consideration.

The Carnes Family

Delbert Carnes
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